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November 2023 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 

The Lion, The Witch and The Wardrobe – Birmingham Repertory Theatre  10th January  2024 

The Drama Department would like to take your child to see The Lion, The Witch and The Wardrobe at the Birmingham Repertory 

Theatre on the 10th January 2024. 

The trip is fully funded by the school and will be a wonderful opportunity for your child to see a classic children’s novel adapted 

for the stage.  

Please encourage your child to read this novel before the trip as they will be able to compare the two ways of telling the story.   

Students will travel to the theatre by coach leaving school at 12.30pm to ensure that we arrive on time. They will have their 

lunch slightly earlier at 12.00pm before we leave for the theatre. They can bring additional snacks which they can eat in the 

interval of the play so there should be no need to purchase sweets or snacks at the theatre. The students will, of course, be able 

to use the toilet in the interval but there will be no leaving the performance to use the toilet; please be mindful of this and 

remind your child.  Full school uniform should be worn. 

Reply slips should be posted in the Blue Box outside the Headteachers office by 20th December. Please confirm that your Parental 
Consent Form is up to date and that you have informed us of any medical changes. If you would like a new form please contact 
admin@barnwood-park.gloucs.sch.uk. 
 
We aim to arrive back to school by 6.45pm. Please sign the slip below to indicate how your child will get home. 
 
Many thanks  

 

M Jones 
(Head of Drama) 
 

The Lion, The Witch and The Wardrobe – Birmingham Repertory Theatre  10th January  2024 

I give permission for my child to attend the above trip. 

 I confirm that there are no changes to the Parental Consent Form  
 

Please indicate how your child will travel home: 
 

Picked up by parent 
 

Walk home alone 
 

Walk home with another student 
 

Student’s name: ......................................................Form:........................................... 
 
Signed  ...................................................................Date ............................................. 
(Parent/Carer) In signing this, the school assumes that you have the permission of the person with parental responsibility 
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